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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Singerhouse, Rich (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, March 28, 2016 6:37 AM

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Subject: RE: 1052 Ross Avenue, VB fee assessed

Hi Mai. 

 

The vb fee should not have been processed as an assessment. The file was closed on 10/15/15 and the fees should have 

been waived until Marcia made her decision. Can we delete assessment. 

 

Rich  

 

Rich Singerhouse 

DSI INSPECTOR III 

Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson St. Suite 220 

Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651-266-1945 
F: 651-266-1919 
rich.singerhouse@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

  

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 

“DSI’s Mission:  To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public 

health and safety for all.” 

 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)  

Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 8:47 AM 

To: Singerhouse, Rich (CI-StPaul) <rich.singerhouse@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Cc: Townsend, Tanya (CI-StPaul) <tanya.townsend@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Subject: 1052 Ross Avenue, VB fee assessed 

 

Hi Rich, 

Looks like Steve and Matt are on vacation.  Hope you can help me sort this out.   

 

I have attached a chain email between you and Marcia saying this VB being closed.  Mr. Eugene Kotz called me 

and said he got a VB fee already assessed on Feb 3, 2016 of the same.  Is this in error and it shouldn’t have 

been processed as an assessment?   PO is closing on the house March 31 and wanted to know if he should pay 

the VB fee and then get a refund later on when we do a resolution to amend?   

 

Please advise.  

 

Thanks. 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 
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Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 

Fax: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


